
  

 

  

 

 

 
 

  

 

Tuesday, 20 April 2021 

 

A Thuismitheoirí / Dear Parents 
 
Thankfully we have had a good enough response to be able to go ahead with the STEAM (Science, 

Technology, Engineering, Arts and Maths) afterschool class being offered by ‘Glowclub’ for all primary 4 

to primary 7 children. The first session will take place from 3.00pm to 4.00pm in school on Wednesday 28th 

April. As we will be closed on 26th May there will be a total of 7 weekly sessions only at a cost of £35 per 

child payable on week one.  

Parents of primary 4 children are reminded that ‘First Penance’ takes place in Church of the Sacred Heart 

Jonesboro’ at 7.00pm on 27th April. All parents and siblings can attend.  
 

First Holy Communion for the same children will take place on Saturday 8th May as planned starting 

at 11.00pm in Church of the Sacred Heart Jonesboro. Again all parents and siblings can attend 

together with Mrs Rigney and Mrs McCoy. We would ask that all families support the parish by 

following these limits on who can attend and also follow all social distancing measures on the day. 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

First Communion Ceremony will be streamed live on our school Facebook page. 
  

Children from primaries one two and three attended their first weekly gardening class last week. These will 

continue for another two weeks. Children are planting vegetables as well as seasonal plants.  
 

Road Safety lessons for our primary 7 children will begin on Tuesday 11th May. Mrs Rigney will 

spend several weeks teaching children how to ride their bicycles on the road safely. Parents of 

children taking part are asked to ensure that their bicycles are road worthy including properly 

inflated tyres and working brakes. Bicycles need to be brought into school on Tuesday 11th and all 

other days as requested until children take their ‘test’. 

Consent form must be returned to school by Friday 23rd April 2021.  
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

_________________ 

 

Mr Donal Keenan 

PRINCIPAL 
 

. . . . . . . . . 

JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL 

‘Forward Together in Friendship and Faith’ 

Any paperwork, letters or monies should now be left at the drop off point located in the front 

playground 
All money should be in an envelope or money bag and CLEARLY LABELLED with the child’s name 

the amount and what the money is for e.g. Meals Snack etc.  

We do not take responsibility for any money left unlabelled (not in an envelope or money bag) 


